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Tuesday, 7th November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
The photographers are visiting school next Wednesday, 15th November to take individual 
photos of the children. 
 
If you would also like a photo of your siblings together, we are running a session before 
school on the same day. We ask that you drop your children to the ICT Suite via the School 
Office between 8.00am and 8.30am.  
 
You do not need to stay with your children as they will be supervised in the ICT Suite until 
registration. Once they have had their sibling photo taken, they will be escorted to their 
classrooms for morning registration. Children will not be marked in late if there is a delay in 
arriving in class for registration. 
 
If you would like a sibling photo, please complete the following short survey by noon on 
Monday, 13th November, so that we have an approximate idea of numbers. 
 
Click here to start Survey 
 
Siblings will only have their photo taken together if the children are brought into school 
early. Every child will have an individual photo taken on the day. 
 
If your child goes to Breakfast Club, please let the Office know if you would like a sibling photo, 
and we will arrange for the children to be taken to the Main Hall.  
 
Please speak to the School Office if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The School Office 
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